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Welcome to issue 6 of our newsletter.   

Inside you will find Second Term highlights.  Enjoy the read.  

SCOIL CHOLMCILLE LETTERKENNY 

Check out our new look website: www.scoilcolmcillelk.ie 

Our Sports Hall athletes waiting for the next 
event in Athlone.  

Pupils receiving a Tidy Towns Award  

Mrs. McMacken and Peter  Kelly, caretaker, 
anxiously watch as the athletes perform.  

All-Ireland Sports Hall Champions 2014 

Well done to our fantastic athletes who were crowned All-Ireland 
Champions in the 3rd/4th and 5th/6th class categories in Athlone. 

Posing with their lovely trophy! 



 

 

Fire Safety talk in Miss Doherty’s 3rd 
class  Healthy Eating in Mrs. Carr’s 1st 

class  

Mrs. Mulrain’s class performing 
in the ceolchoirm for Seachtain 
na Gaeilge.  Miss Shields’ 2nd class planting with 

Mrs. Grant  

One of Mr. Sweeney’s pupils using 
the interactive whiteboard.  

Mrs. Mulhall’s junior infants participating 
in the Aistear programme, doctors and 
nurses.   



Mrs. Herron’s class doing the 
“Walk for Water”, showing 
how far people in the Third 
World have to travel for water  Mr. Kavanagh’s class were 

making some Norman Castles  



Made for you by the Scoil Cholmcille I.T. Committee—Mr. Crossan, Ms Reid, Miss Cullen  & Mrs. 
Ferry.  


